The purpose of the visit was to continue our work on stable Hamiltonian struc-
tures. A talk at the departmental seminar of the host institute was given. Prof.
Cieliebak and I discussed some issues that relate our previous work to SFT. We
also discussed potential lines of research that result from our theorem relating
stable Hamiltonian structures and open books. We are preparing a publication
explaining the main results contained in our arXiv preprints on stable Hamil-
tonian structures.



